
Frank R. Dillman 

2273 County Road 54 W 

Notasulga, AL 36866 

 

Hand delivered during public comment of April 11, 2022 Macon County Commission 

meeting 

April 11, 2022 

Chairman Louis Maxwell 

101 E. Rosa Parks Avenue 

Tuskegee, AL 36083 

 

Dear Chairman Maxwell, 

This is my second request for the official minutes of the Macon County Commission 

Continuation meeting of August 16, 2021.  The first request was hand-delivered to 

you during the November 8, 2021 Macon County Commission meeting with hand-

delivered copies to the four commissioners. 

Previously, I have brought to your attention the Alabama Open Records Act requires 

government to provide access and copies of government business associated 

documents to its citizens. 

Also previously brought to your attention, the Alabama Supreme Court held because 

government bears the burden to furnish its documents to the public, it is incumbent 

upon government to provide a justification of denial should the request not be 

honored.   

Therefore, I request you provide me with the requested document mailed to me at 

2273 County Road 54 West, Notasulga, AL 36866 for receipt or a written justification 

of denial of the records within 7 days of receipt of this letter or otherwise you will be 

accepting the facts as noted above.  

Respectfully requested, reserving all rights, known and unknown, and wavering 

none,  

Frank Dillman 

CC:  Commissioner Miles Robinson, District 1 

 Commissioner Edward Huffman, District 2 

 Commissioner Ernest Magruder, District 3 


